* * * District of Columbia Government
— Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

December 13, 2011

Terry Bellamy, Director

District Department of Transportation
55 M Street, SE, Suite 400
Washington, DC 20003

Dear Director Bellamy:

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on December 8, 2011, Advisory Neighbor-
hood Commission 6A voted 7-0-0, with a quorum present, to request the Department of Transpor-
tation to remove the No Parking signs from in front of recently completed renovations at 529 Ninth
Street, NI, and at 1341 Maryland Avenue, NE. Both buildings were District-owned, were sold to
developers for conversion into condominiums, and no longer need the No Parking signs placed
there when the buildings were publicly-owned.

Please replace these signs with parking sign designations found on the rest of their side of these
blocks.

Omar Mahmud, Chair of our Transportation and Public Space Committee (familymah-
mud@yahoo.com), Commissioners Drew Ronneberg for 529 Ninth (Ronneberg6A02(@gmail.com),
and Andrew Hysell for 1341 Maryland (ahysellANCG6a06(@hotmail.com) are authorized to represent
the Commission in this matter.

()r} behalf of the Commuission

i

David Holmes, Chair




